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Dear parents/carers 
 
The East London branch of Children’s University has unfortunately closed down, meaning that the program has 
been transitioned to another program leader. 
 
After some time waiting for the program to be transitioned, we have now had confirmation that the year 6 
children can attend a graduation ceremony for all their extracurricular activities last academic year, and can 
continue the program during their time in year 6. 
 
The Graduation Ceremony will be held at Bow School on Tuesday 15th October 14:30 pm 
 
We would like to invite parents to attend the ceremony.  
 
Parents that attend the ceremony may take their children home from Bow School. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mr. Heighington 
Assistant Headteacher 


